
Minutes of the QCPAG General Meeting of September 27, 2016

Board members present: Cyndy Gierada, Diana Paul, Frank Gunn, Jeff Webster, and Sharon

Kruger

President, Cyndy Gierada called the meeting to order at 3:03 p.m. Approval of the minutes from
May 24, 2016 were tabled to the October meeting.

Treasurer Report: There was no report because Treasurer, Sydney Ranney, was absent.

Membership Chair, Frank Gunn introduced new member, Tim Jasperson and his girlfriend Dolly,
a visitor. Tim has had extensive theater experience as an actor. Additionally, many in attendance
paid their dues.

Publicity: Jeff outlined his marketing plan to promote the Christmas Show. Members were
reminded tickets go on sale this Saturday, Oct. 1st.

VP Variety/Music, Cyndy Gierada shared an
e-mail from Christmas Show Director, Jeri Collins, which included the images of what the tickets,
poster and set would look like. Also, Jeri is considering using risers for the choral performances.
The choral groups begin rehearsals on Oct. 3rd. There are 20 people signed up for Valley Voices
and 30 for the Mixed Chorus. Marge

VP Comedy/Drama, Diana Paul reported that she is looking at a variety of plays and should have
a decision in November or December in time for tryouts.

Member at Large: Davey Jones and Sharon Kruger Sharon asked for 3 volunteers to usher
for the Christmas Show.

Old Business: Cyndy
they were very successful with prizes including bottles of wine and gift cards to the Grill. Cyndy is
already getting ideas for next summer and feels we could also possibly do a one act play in the
summer.

New Business: Jeff Webster asked for a volunteer to be the PAG webmaster. The webmaster
would take over the existing website and make revisions and additions. The webmaster does not
need to be a PAG member. A suggestion was made to contact the QC Computer Club and Audrey
Fatula said she would do that as she is a member of the computer club. Anyone interested should
contact Jeff Webster.

Cyndy revealed the plan to have fun events monthly at the end of each meeting. She asked for
ideas from the members. The event should take no more than 30 minutes and ideas should be
sent to Sharon Krueger at sbkrueger51@hotmail.com. Muriel Larson suggested that for October
we get someone to do Halloween make-up so members could get ideas about applying stage
make-up. Suggestions were discussed as to who could do this. Cyndy volunteered that the budget
could possibly cover cost of make-up if someone would be willing to do the teaching.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 p.m. Paul White made the motion and Muriel Larson
seconded.


